
From: Madeline Ashley
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. CM20030211
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 10:00:22 PM

I am a resident of Hope Township, New Jersey.  Please do not approve Altice/Service Electric's
acquisition unless Altice agrees to expand their cable/Internet lines in our town.

Thank you.
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